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GEO.W. MIDDLETON, M.D.

1022 EAST FIRST SOUTH Jan. 24, 1925

SALT LAKE CITY, UTAH

Dear Doctor Cushing:
I just finished reading this Osler book, and

I write to congratulate you on the quality of it.
You have outBoswelled Boswell.You have given a pieture of the man
that 1s quite extraordinary.l know of no other blography so
comprehensive.Il have enjoyed it from cover to cover.My son Richard
Middleton who is a student in Harvard Medical College writes ne
that he got very much satisfaection out of it.
You probably have no recollection of me, but I have known you
off and on since I spent a year at Hopkins 24 years ago.
Thanking you personally for the pleasure you have given me in

this great book, and wishing you a happy new year I am

Sincerely yours
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